
Kathy Cooper

From: Mark Sauder <marks@saudereggs.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 19, 2018 6:02 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Changes to Overtime

I am writing to express my opposition to Coy Wolf’s proposed changes to Pennsylvania overtime rules.

Businesses to not need additional regulation making record keeping and day to day operations more cumbersome.

Our current unemployment levels force employers to be competitive to acquire and retain top taller without the
government getting involved.

Please allow the free market system to function and do not add additional regulations on the economic engine that
drives our economy- small and privately held business.

Sincerely,

Mark A Sauder
Owner RW Sauder Inc

Sent from my iPhone
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